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	Summary
The attached document (see Annex) presents a letter to the RAG participants from the RAG Chairman, Mr Daniel Obam, on encouraging ITU-R participants’ input to the upcoming activities of the ITU Council Working Group on the Strategic and Financial Plans (CWG-SFP). 
Action required
RAG participants are invited to contribute to the work of the ITU Council Working Group on the Strategic and Financial Plans (CWG-SFP).  






ANNEX
LETTER FROM RAG CHAIRMAN ON CWG-SFP



Dear RAG Participants,
As you know, the ITU Council Working Group on the Strategic and Financial Plans (CWG-SFP) has commenced its development of the Draft ITU Strategic and Financial Plans for 2024-2027.  This is an iterative process that includes information collection from the various ITU constituencies, along with its evaluation and consolidation into a draft that will be presented first to the 2022 ITU Council meeting and then to the 2022 ITU Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-22). The RAG has scheduled a one-day meeting on 24 February 2022, at which time we will review the CWG-SFP’s output documents and provide RAG comments on the draft to the 2022 ITU Council meeting, which will be held from 21 to 31 March 2022.
In the meantime, I would like to encourage RAG participants to actively contribute directly to the CWG-SFP to make your voices heard on issues that affect the ITU Radiocommunication Sector.   In that regard, I would like to draw your attention to these upcoming CWG-SFP events:
· Virtual consultation​: 2-3 November 2021 (In​vitation Letter​, Registration​).
· Cluster of CWGs & EG:  11-20 January 2022 (exact date/time of the CWG-SFP meeting to be announced)
I hope you will consider participating in these important activities and I look forward to working with you on 24 February 2022 to review the CWG-SFP documents and develop an official RAG contribution and comments on the on the CWG-SFP draft documents.
Cordially,


Daniel Obam
 
ITU Radiocommunication Advisory Group, Chairman
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